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I ask you to consider some points below:
 
There should be no telecommunications tower erected within 500 
metres of houses or schools.
 
People in close proximitty to area where a tower is being suggested 
should be advised and consulted
 
Any telecommunications company should not be permitted to sign a 
lease with any landholder unless the community has been consulted.
 
The community needs at least thirty days to respond to any application 
for a tower.
 
 
Thank you,
 
Denise Hopley
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